Designing The Future

October 20 , 2014 “ m’

Subject : Nomination and Support of Mr. Nick Yamasaki for TP Vice Chair

To oneM2M

This letter is intended to nominate Mr. Norikazu (Nick) Yamasaki for the position of

Vice Chair of Technical Plenary for term 2015-2016.

Mr. Yamasaki joined oneM2M in 2012 and he was elected as TP Vice Chair for term
2013-2014 with support from TP. He did make efforts for launch of oneM2M Initial
Release in August 2014 in timely manner and contributed for collaboration with

external standard organizations and vertical industry segments.

As shown in his CV attached, he has a lot of experience in global standardization
activities such as oneM2M, ETSI TC M2M, 3GPP2, OMA, WAP Forum, ITU-R, etc., and
his aptitude for Leadership has grown as well. In addition, he has been very active as

Chair of domestic standard committees related to oneM2M in TTC and ARIB.

I believe Mr. Yamasaki, with his vast experience and expertise, is good candidate for

Vice Chair of Technical Plenary.

As a part of this nomination, KDDI commits to provide him with whatever support is

necessary for him to perform his duties for his term of service.

Sincerely,

FiRR,

Masashi Usami, Ph.D

Executive Director

General Manager, R&D Strategy Division
Technology Sector

KDDI



